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June 27, 2012 
 
 
Ms. Nancy Lewis 
Associate Administrator for Enforcement 
National Highway Traffic Safety Administration 
Recall Management Division (NVS-215) 
1200 New Jersey Avenue, SE – Room W45-306 
Washington, DC  20590 
 
 Re: NHTSA Notification Campaign No. 12V-406 and 13V-248 
 
Dear Ms. Lewis: 
 
The attached is an update of GM’s information submitted on August 15, 2012, December 
5, 2012, and June 13, 2013, pursuant to the requirements of 49 CFR 573.6 as it applies 
to a determination by General Motors to conduct a safety related recall for certain 2006 
model year (MY) Chevrolet Trailblazer EXT and GMC Envoy XL, 2006-07 MY Chevrolet 
Trailblazer; GMC Envoy; Buick Rainer; Isuzu Ascender; and 2005-07 MY SAAB 9-7x 
vehicles. Specifically, the information submitted pursuant to 49 C.F.R. 573.6(c)(8) and 
573.6(c)(10) below supersedes information included in General Motors’ letter of March 
17, 2014. 
 
573.6(c)(8): Dealers are to inspect the part number of the door module and, if necessary, 
install a new door module. 

General Motors will provide a mail date for the revised dealer bulletin and owner letters 
when available. 

Pursuant to 577.11(e), General Motors does not plan to provide notice about 
reimbursement to owners because all involved vehicles are covered under the new 
vehicle warranty. 
 
573.6(c)(10): General Motors will provide the dealer bulletin and owner letter under 
separate cover.  
 

Sincerely, 

 
Brian Latouf, Director 
Field Product Investigations & Evaluations 
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